
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome back, I hope you all enjoyed the break.  As in previous 

terms, the files section on Teams has been updated with this term’s 

Knowledge Organisers, spellings and the Year 3 Recommended 

Reads poster.    

 

 

This term we will be exploring Magnets and Forces in Science; We 

will discover how gravity works and why we do not float away. In 

History this Term we will be looking at the Monarchy, past and 

present. We will be studying past Kings and Queens up to the 

present day with King Charles III. In Music we will be exploring 

Hans Zimmer – Earth. PE we will be learning about Athletics - please 

ensure your child is wearing the correct, labelled PE kit and Earrings 

should be removed.  DT – we are looking at a range of textiles and 

will be creating a variety of objects using a range of mediums. We 

have another exciting term ahead. Please don’t hesitate to contact 

the school office if you have any queries. 

Home Learning  

Weekly spellings and 
homework will be printed 
and handed out to children 
every Friday. Completed 
homework should be 
handed back in no later than 
the following Thursday. 

_____________________________ 

 

PE 

PE will take place on a 
Wednesday and a Friday. 
Please ensure that the 
children wear their PE kit on 
these days and that all 
jewellery is removed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Article 31: You have 

the right to play and 

rest. 
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